
Bob Drews <bob.drews@arapahoewarriors.org>

Youth wrestling club- school facility request
2 messages

Molly Blickenstaff <blickenstaffmolly@gmail.com> Fri, Nov 15, 2024 at 8:37 AM
To: Cassie Hilker <cassie.hilker@arapahoewarriors.org>, Bob Drews <bob.drews@arapahoewarriors.org>

The club would like to use the wrestling room for practices starting after Jan 1 in the evenings after HS practice. Dates and
times will be varied, depending on school calendar, but aiming for Tue and Thurs 6-8pm Jan- end of March. 
We would also like to hold our meet in the gym and will plan to charge admission. This date is also TBD depending on the
school calendar. We will hope to have this date nailed down before Jan 1 also. 
I will stop in soon, to sign the usage agreement. 
Thanks
Molly Blickenstaff 
Arapahoe Wrestling Club
308-962-4012
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Bob Drews <bob.drews@arapahoewarriors.org> Fri, Nov 15, 2024 at 8:48 AM
To: Molly Blickenstaff <blickenstaffmolly@gmail.com>
Cc: Cassie Hilker <cassie.hilker@arapahoewarriors.org>

Thanks, Molly.  I'll use this as the formal request to the Bd of Educ for a waiver on Policy 3014 (Use of School Property) so
that you can charge admission at the event.  I attached a PDF of the form to use for reserving the facility. You can stop in to
fill this out, or print it and bring it in.

BD
[Quoted text hidden]
--
Robert Drews
Superintendent
Arapahoe-Holbrook Public Schools
610 Walnut St
Arapahoe, NE 68922
308-962-5458

3000 Form General Facility Use Application.pdf
157K
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